
Gary Peddicord 
Director - Carrier Operations 

221 East 4~ Street 
Room 121-850 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 
gary.peddicord@cinbell.com 
513-565-3800 

JUL 3 8 2012 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION July 23,2012 

Mr. Jeff R. Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement Between Cincinnati Bell Telephone 
Company LLC and Verizon Wireless. 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company LLC submits for the Commission’s review its amendment to 
the interconnection agreement with Verizon Wireless. 

If you have any questions concerning this filing, please feel free to contact me at 513-565-3800. 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Gary P6dkcord 

Director - Carrier Operations 

Enclosures 
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